
High Desert Backcountry Horsemen Minutes
December 12, 2024
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Happy holidays 

In December we had a really abbreviated meeting as part of the annual 
Christmas party.  This year it was held at the La Estancia neighborhood 
clubhouse, and many thanks go out to Barbara Maxwell for making the 
arrangements and bringing ice and drinks!  We had the usual gift swap, with 
18 people participating. 

We did hold a short business meeting as part of the celebration, and we 
have two new officers.  Megan McConnell is the president for 2025, and 
Dorene Mudrow is the vice president.  Cindy Beem will continue in her role 
as treasurer, and Don Clark will continue as the secretary.  Maria will 
continue to be a member, as will Barbara Maxwell.  

The next meeting will be held at the Kanab Center on Thursday January 9th 
starting at 6:30 PM, please let any of us know if you have something you 
would like on the agenda. 


